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Montana

6 3 o “First on your Dial”

P. @, BOX 37
PHONE 144

February 8, 1960

Mr, Maurice W. Nittler
3663 So. Clarkson
BEnglewood, Colo.

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your letter of February 2, 1960,

o}
reporting reception of K G V W on February 1, 1960, from 1:16 thru

approximately 1:30 AM MST.

This will confirm the correctness of your report

of reception of this station on the date mentioned.

Very truly yours,

&f‘/‘é‘bu 7
Ben Hespen,(/W7JDZ
Chief Engineer

“Christian Voice of the Gallatin Empire”



